
Connections Public Charter School

AHERA MANAGEMENT PLAN

August 12, 2019

Dear Families and Staff:

In 1986, Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Repines Act (AHERA).  Under this 
act, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency mandated the Asbestos-Containing-Materials in 
Schools rule, 40 CFR Part 763, which requires all schools with any grade between K and 12 to 
be inspected by AHERA accredited inspectors and to identify all asbestos-containing building 
materials.  This rule further requires the development of a management plan by an AHERA 
accredited management planner that is based on the findings of the inspection.  The management 
plan outlines our intent in controlling the potential for exposure to asbestos fibers in our school.

Inspection of our school has been conducted.  Our architects certified that no asbestos containing
materials were used therefore no asbestos containing materials were identified.  We continue to 
be alert to ensure that suspected asbestos-containing materials do not pose a hazard to our 
students and staff.

A management plan was drafted based on our study of asbestos containing materials and 
submitted to the State Public Charter School office and is available for your review without cost 
or restriction.

Sincerely,

John Thatcher
Principal
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